
 

   
 

          

 

To: Gino Betts, OPA Director  
CC: Mary Opler, OPA Investigations Supervisor  
From: Payton Schenck, OIG Lead Investigative Specialist 
Date: September 9, 2024 
Re:  OIG Expedited Investigation Certification for 2024OPA-0198 

 
OIG EXP INV Certification Memo  

OIG has reviewed the expedited investigation request for case 202OPA-0198. The investigation is 
certified as thorough, timely, and objective. While this case is fully certified, OIG notes the case involves  
several unrelated incidents which have been combined under one case number. In the future, OIG will  
require that cases that involve separate incidents be given separate case numbers to ensure accurate  
tracking of case deadlines and additional clarity in instances where part of a case needs further  
investigation. 
 
Respectfully,  

 

_________________________ 

Payton Schenck, OIG Lead Investigative Specialist  

                           


